
Riley (OCA), Timothy

From: Riley (OCA), Timothy
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2011 3:44 PM
To: 'DougBabcock@brown.senate.gov'; 'nickbutterfield@portman.senate. gov'; 'Steyer, Ryan';

'Schulman, Howard'; 'makenzie.lystrup@mail.house.gov'; 'michal.freedhoff@mail.house.gov'
Subject: RE: Davis-Besse public meeting 11/23

This meeting has been tentatively rescheduled for next Wednesday. I will send out complete information as
soon as it is available.

Timothy Riley
Congressional Affairs Officer
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Congressional Affairs
Phone: 301-415-8492
Blackberry:[)6 j]

From: Riley (OCA), Timothy
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2011 2:24 PM
To: 'DougBabcock@brown.senate.gov'; 'nickbutterfield@portman.senate.gov'; 'Steyer, Ryan'; 'Schulman, Howard';
'makenzie.lystrup@mail.house.gov'; 'michal.freedhoff@mail.house.gov'
Subject: Davis-Besse public meeting 11/23

Good afternoon,
The NRC is making arrangements for a public meeting to be held tomorrow afternoon at the Davis-Besse
Administration Building from 2-5pm (CST). The meeting will address the issue of cracks discovered in the
shield building of the facility; FirstEnergy will give a presentation explaining their safety assessment and the
NRC will respond. This will be a category II public meeting (public comments and questions will occur after the
licensee and NRC have presented). There will be phone lines available for individuals to conference into the
meeting.
I will send out details for participation and a press release as soon as possible.

Timothy Riley
Congressional Affairs Officer
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Congressional Affairs
Phone: 301-415-8492
Blackberry:[()6
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